
HCE Communicator 

Dear HCE Members, 

So happy to welcome 2021 and place the memories of 2020 in the past.  Hats off 
to all State, District and County HCE officers and committee members having to 
make sudden changes or cancellations to schedule meeting and events because of 
the COVID-19 pandemic! 

I certainly hope each of us kept HCE in mind and sent in your dues to our county 
HCE Treasurer—Kathy Schiefelbein.  You still may do so to remain a member.  
We have to work together to keep membership up with new suggestions, ideas 
and interests or we may have to proceed with disbandment of HCE.  I am not a 
forever President! 

Our meetings are still on hold.  Hopefully  I can meet with our HCE executive 
board, club presidents, and extension educator, Debbie Moellendorf, in the near 
future to decide on 2021 HCE plans for our county. 

If anyone calls me, please leave a message as I don’t answer unknown telephone 
numbers.  My number is 715-437-9851. 

THANK YOU! 

Sincerely, Lorene Hass, Lincoln County HCE Vice-President 
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The hum of the bees is the voice of the garden. 

 

Elizabeth Lawrence 

Enclosed are the Impact of HCE and Healthy Life Style forms 

to fill out and return to me by June 10th, 2021.  NO LATER! 

 
My address is: Lorene Hass 
 307 W. Main St. 
 Apt. 219 
 Merrill, WI  54452 
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Taking time to notice and appreciate the good things in our life can help us feel better and 
more positive.  

We tend to take for granted the simplest yet most important things 
in our world. Using appreciation strategies gives us a new 
perspective. When we take the time to appreciate something, we 
focus on something positive, making our brain less able to focus on 
the negative. Appreciation helps us cope and deal with stress, 
worry, challenging situations, sadness, and other distressing 
thoughts and emotions. It elevates our mood and helps us gain a 
more positive outlook on life. It even helps prevent depression.  

Think of appreciation as taking a vitamin — it helps prevent 
negative thoughts and emotions, but it takes practice to learn to 
do it regularly.  

Gather your Supplies: 

Two sheets of hearts; one pink, one white  (Included) 
Piece of ribbon for a hanger 
Glue, glue stick or tape  
Scissors  
Something to write or draw with; pen, pencil, crayons, ANYTHING  

Make the Wreath:  

Think about appreciating things in life through our five senses — 
sight, hearing, smell, taste and touch. For example, appreciating the 
beauty of nature, sounds such as laughter or music, sensations such 
as a warm breeze, as well as the smell and tastes of good food. 
Taking time out to appreciate things in life is another part of taking 
care of yourself.  

On the hearts provided, write items that you appreciate in your life 
(big and small, people, things, experiences, etc.). You can do this 
after you have the wreath assembled by adding the things you 
appreciate each day or as you think of them.  

Cut out the hearts and glue them together to form the wreath.  

Use the ribbon to add a hanger to the back of the wreath.  

Hang your wreath in a spot you will see on a regular basis as a way 
to help you focus on the good things in your life.  

Add more items anytime! 
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P I H S D N E I R F W C G E P W W 

L E A D E R S H I P I R S C K W B 

F R E E D O M X H Z S E O N G V N 

Y G K Z K T Q O H M D A K E F J H 

Z T R P R X N E N K O T G D M E W 

H T I U R E S O E Y M I X N H Y L 

D A S L S C I S T O X V C E T G O 

P T O T A T O I E E G I A P F T L 

L F Y F A U L U V N S T F E Y W G 

I U S C A A T O R C R Y P D A X A 

L F U K U P L I G A A I Y N D I A 

C D O Q E F T Y R O G R A I M M U 

E R E A V O X I W I T E I F V W O 

Z O C T C E P S E R P T R N A U H 

B E Y T I R U C E S X S M N G W U 

C O M M U N I T Y A N Y L I M A F 

R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y Y N Z 
caring  
community  
courage  
creativity  
education  
equality  
fairness  

family  
freedom  
friendship  
honesty  
independence  
leadership  
love 

peace  
respect 
responsibility  
security  
spirituality  
trust  
wisdom  

What Do You Value? 
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COVID-19 vaccines are being given to healthcare 
personnel, long-term care facilities, first 
responders, and those 65 and older at this time. 
Updates on the COVID-19 vaccine can be found at 
our the Lincoln County Health Department website 
www.lincolncountyhealthdepartment.com,  by 
calling their vaccine message line at 715-539-

1375, or by emailing the department at COVID@co.lincoln.wi.us. To keep our community safe, even 
once you have had COVID-19 or have been vaccinated, it is important to continue to wear your mask, 
practice physical distancing, wash your hands often, and stay home when you are sick. The Lincoln 
County Health Department provides up-to-date information. 

COVID-19 Vaccine 

Information from the Lincoln 

County Health Department 

Aspirus 
Visit the Aspirus website at  
 aspirus.org/covid19-vaccine-request 

Marshfield 
Clinic 

Sign up for their vaccine waitlist on their website at  
 marshfieldclinic.org/community-vaccine 

Ascension  

In this limited initial round of public vaccinations, those who want to be vaccinated 
must schedule an appointment and be a current patient of Ascension Medical Group of 
Wisconsin (AMG-WI).  AMG-WI is in the process of reviewing medical records for all 
existing patients and contacting eligible patients over the coming weeks who fit the 
above criteria. 

Lincoln 
County 
Health 
Department 

If you are a Lincoln County resident, sign up for our vaccine waitlist 
 https://hipaa.jotform.com/210314348090042 
Currently we are not taking a waitlist for those in 1B who will be eligible March 1st.  

Tomahawk 
Pharmacy 

Sign up for their vaccine waitlist  
 https://hipaa.jotform.com/gina469/COVID-Interest 

Trig's 
Pharmacy 

Sign up for the waitlist here:  
 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TrigsRxWaitList  

Walgreens 
Pharmacy 

Request to be on Walgreen's waitlist 
 www.walgreens.com/findcare/vaccination/covid-19 

Walmart 
Pharmacy 

Check Walmart's website for updates at  
 www.walmart.com/cp/1228302 

Young's 
Drug Store 

Currently vaccinating Assisted Living Facilities and Senior Living Centers.  

If you are a Lincoln County resident that fits into Phase 1-A or are 65 years and older, vaccine is 

available through the following COVID 19 vaccinators:  



Get moving and eat healthy with HCE members across Wisconsin.  Please reply to this 4 

question survey about maintaining your healthy lifestyle from February 15 to May 8, 2021. 

HCE HEALTHY LIFESTYLE 

Reminder: 

Return all surveys to County Vice-President Lorene Hass by June 10th! 
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Impact of HCE Member Contribution Report 

Reminder: All Impact of HCE contribution reports need to be returned to Lorene Hass by 

June 10. Thank you! 

Return your completed form to Lorene Hass by June 10, 2021 

Please use the Member Contribution Report table to keep track of you HCE contributions to 
your community.  Just record your hours and HCE events, fundraising for HCE, community 
outreach/volunteering, and the value of donations to HCE each month of the years, June 
through May. 

Then total each month and the entire year within the four categories. 
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2020 was a tough year.  It was tough for a lot of reasons, not the least of which was that 
all of our plans for the year were cancelled.  Some of us just stopped planning things 
altogether.  There didn’t seem to be much point, when we wouldn’t be able to follow 
through on those plans.   

BUT there is benefit in positive thinking, in looking ahead, in making plans and being 
excited for the future—even if that future doesn't turn out as we’d planned.   

With that in mind, here is something to look forward to!  

Keep busy doing 

something you 

love and submit it 

to the Wisconsin 

HCE Culutral & 

Textile Arts show! 

2021 WAHCE Conference 
The stars are aligning to safely gather this fall to celebrate, spread good cheer 
and create together.  Central District and WAHCE will be hosting the 2021 
State Conference at the Holiday Inn in Stevens Point on September 20-22.  

Talk to each other and make a stellar plan to join in the fun.  We will shine a 
light on our HCE achievements.  Get ready to twinkle with your cultural arts 
entries.  We have an all-star line-up of speakers, workshops and county 
activity displays.  Blast off the event with one of our tours or on-site hands-on 
projects. 

The Holiday Inn Hotel and Conference Center will be our star base.  Please 
make room reservations for yourselves.  There are rooms reserved for Sunday 
night, September 19th if you plan to arrive that day, plus Monday and 
Tuesday, September 20 and 21.  Our Conference Room Rate is $99.00 for a 
Standard Room (2 queen beds or 1 King bed plus pullout sleeper 
sofa).  Deadline for room reservations at our conference rate is August 20, 
2021.  Call 715-344-0200  for a reservation. 



M a r c h  2 0 2 1  H C E  C o m m u n i c a t o r  Pa g e  9  

Listing of entry categories is on the next page. 
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801 N Sales Street, Suite 101 

Merrill, WI 54452 

801 N Sales Street; Suite 101 

Merrill, WI 54452 

UW-Extension Office Phone: 715-539-1072 

Advisor Email: deborah.moellendorf@wisc.edu 

Website: http://lincoln.uwex.edu/ 

To submit an article, please send or drop off 
written articles at UW-Extension, 801 N Sales 

Street Suite 101, Merrill, WI 54452 or electronic 
articles can be sent  to Debbie Moellendorf at:  

deborah.moellendorf@wisc.edu  

Submit by: 

 For the July Communicator by June 14th. 
 For the October Communicator by September 

6th. 

Association for Home and 
Community Education  

WANT TO SUBMIT 

AN ARTICLE? 


